
As you know, our class will be honored at the review of the Corps of Cadets on Friday, October 
4, 2019 by having one member accompany the Superintendent while trooping the line.  As that 
individual will be representing the entire class, it has been determined that the best way to 
choose that person is by random selection from among those planning on attending 
homecoming and who might wish to be the class representative.  Keeping in mind that the 
classmate to be selected must be physically able to march at a “military pace”, albeit for a fairly 
short period, any one interested in being that person should submit his name to Paul 
Bodenhofer, paulcandace@icloud.com, for inclusion in the random selection lottery.  One name 
and one alternate will be drawn from among those interested to represent the class.  Please 
submit your name no later than September 1, 2019.
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